

April 1, 2011

Homeless Not Toothless 11980 San Vicente Boulevard. Suite 507 Brentwood, CA 90049

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the City of Los Angeles, I would like to congratulate Dr. Jay Grossman and his organization Homeless Not Toothless on its 20th anniversary.

Since its inception in 1992, Homeless Not Toothless has provided over \$2 million in pro-bono dental care to the disadvantaged. The philanthropic efforts of this organization have benefited the city and the health of its residents immeasurably. I commend everyone involved in this noble program and for their dedication to raising the pride and dignity of the undeserved.

I extend my best wishes for future success.

Very truly yours,

ANTONIO R. VILLARAIGOSA

Mayor